
ORDER OF WORSHIP Ordinary Time
May 30, 2021

AVERAGE WEEKLY NEED:
$40,324.95
RECEIVED MAY 23:
$52,984.85

YOU CAN GIVE ONLINE! Simply go to   collegewes.com/give

FINANCIAL UPDATE

DOLLARS AHEAD (BEHIND):
$ 2,723.00
CAPITAL CAMPAIGN (Received to date):

$1,578,413.93

THANKSGIVING • We respond to God’s Word in thanksgiving and fellowship.

GATHERING • God unites us in His presence to remember the story of God.

WORD • God speaks to us through His Word.

SENDING • God blesses us and sends us out to do His mission in the world.

SCRIPTURE PRESENTATION

INVOCATION

PASTORAL PRAYER 
CALL FOR OFFERING

RESPONSE TO THE WORD

PRELUDE: Full of Your Glory – Wesleyan Worship Project

CALL TO WORSHIP
            The steadfast love of the Lord never ceases; 

  ALL: 	 His mercies never come to an end

BENEDICTION & SENDING

Host Pastor: Ethan Linder   
Song Leader: Jordan Rife (guitar & vocals) 
Preaching Pastor: Matthew Beck    
Music Team: Aynsley Vermilya (bass), Erik Escobar (cajon), Allison Francis (cello), Kismet Porter 
(glockenspiel), Betsy Renbarger (harmonium), Micah Crisp (percussion), Andrew Julian (saxophone), 
Daniel Rife (piano & vocals), Abby Isenhart, Gwen Diller, Katie Powell, Naomi Diller (vocals)

  The Word of the Lord
All:  Thanks be to God!

SERMON: “The Gospel as Comedy” - Acts 12:6-17

10,000 Reasons (Bless the Lord) – Matt Redman 
Holy Godhead – College Wesleyan Church
Great Is Thy Faithfulness – Hymn #43



PRAYER REQUESTS

•	 John (Bekki) Johnston’s heart surgery was rescheduled 
for this Tuesday at St. Vincent Hospital. Please pray for a 
healing touch on his body and wisdom/guidance for the 
medical team working on John. Pray also for his wife Bekki 
as she cares for him.

•	 Kay (Dale) Keller’s mother, Carol Dixon, who lives in 
Minnesota, suffered two strokes last week. The doctors 
recommended hospice for her. Kay has gone to be with 
her mom and dad. She is requesting prayer for her mother 
physically and her extended family spiritually.

•	 Christy (Jonathan) Morgan’s sister, who was about 31 
weeks pregnant, delivered twins on Sunday, a boy and 
girl weighing 3.15 lbs. and 3.8 lbs. Once the babies were 
stabilized, they were to be flown to a Birmingham hospital. 
Please pray that their breathing improves quickly.

Unless marked for Staff & Elders only, prayer requests are shared with the CWC family. Please 
indicate private prayer requests by marking the “Staff & Elder only” on your Connect Card.

If you would like to be part of the Prayer Team which receives prayer requests via email, send 
a message to Pastor Alex (alex.mandura@collegewes.com).

Information also available at  collegewes.com

CONNECT

Our gatherings may look different these days; but 
we’d love to help you find rich, meaningful spaces of 
connection with God and others. 

If you’re interested in meeting with someone for coffee, 
finding a place to serve, connecting with a small group, 
or finding a counselor or spiritual director, email
ethan.linder@collegewes.com.

mailto:alex.mandura%40collegewes.com?subject=
http://collegewes.com

